
 

Peebles FFA Members attended 

and worked the Adams County 

Beef BBQ on Thursday, Septem-

ber  7th. Our chapter’s duties in-

cluded uncovering the pit and 

taking the meat out. Members 

then load the meat onto a truck 

for transportation to the kitchen, where it is unwrapped, 

and sandwiches are prepared.  This year we had 39 stu-

dents come out to help with our responsibilities and we 

greatly appreciate each and every one of them.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Throughout the month of September, our Rural Soils CDE 

judging team has been studying hard and preparing 

themselves for the District 9 Rural Soils Judging Contest, 

which will be held on October 2nd.  Members of the team 

include: Blake Smalley, Stephanie Osman, Kaelin White, 

Hunter Johnson, Joseph Crum & Kamden Crum. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 This year the Old Tim-

ers Day parade was held on 

Sunday, September 17th. We 

had 24 members participate 

in this year’s parade. The Old 

Timers Day parade provides 

a fun time for the members 

to meet our community 

members, thank community 

members for their support of our program and show to 

their pride of the FFA. Members had a great time together 

and can’t wait for next year!  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 26 FFA Members attended the 

Farm Science Review which  is the 

largest agricultural Fair. Students 

traveled to London, Ohio on Tues-

day, September 19th. Students were 

exposed to the newest agricultural 

practices, inventions, & research, as 

well as up-to-date information & 

technologies in agriculture. Students 

had the opportunity to explore the 

many possibilities that the agriculture industry has to of-

fer them in future careers.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 Our broiler chickens were de-

livered on September 20th, since 

then members have worked each 

day to ensure the chicks are grow-

ing accordingly. We utilize the 

broiler project in many ways in our 

Chapter & in the classroom. A few 

students are using this as their SAE 

Project to gain hands-on  experi-

ence beyond the classroom, Mrs. 

Minton used the chickens in a les-

son on animal behavior and handling . This gave mem-

bers an opportunity to see a production project from start 

to finish. We will slaughter & process the broilers in Mid-

November. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


